
EPA Acknowledgment of Correspondence S011534 

Waste Water Discharge Licence Application Re: Uisce Éireann in respect of water 
water discharges from Agglomeration named Macroom.

Dear Peter Sweetman,

We refer to your correspondence received on 05/04/2024, in relation to an 
application for a Waste Water Discharge licence, reference number D0126-02, by 
Uisce Éireann in respect of agglomeration named Macroom.

Your correspondence will be treated as a submission and the Agency shall have 
due regard to the content of your submission in its consideration of the 
application in accordance with the relevant legislation. 

All documentation relating to this application, including your submission is 
available for inspection on the EPA website at www.epa.ie. You may also 
subscribe to updates on this licence application through RSS Feeds to 
receive notifications regarding this application directly to your email 
account.

You are advised to refer to the website for information on the progress of the 
application. The Agency will write to you to inform you of its decision on the 
application in due course.

Yours sincerely

Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Environmental Sustainability
Tel: 053-9160600
Fax: 053-9160699

Sent: 05-04-2024

To: Peter Sweetman

From: noreply Reply
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